
Subject: [Fwd: Lynn Valley Library]
Date: Thu, 01 Aug 2002 16:02:58 -0700

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Lynn Valley Library
Date: Thu, 1 Aug 2002 14:24:07 -0700

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Stephen Fleming" <FlemingS@district.north-van.bc.ca>
CC: "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Stephen Fleming:
 
The Manager of Planning Mr. Irwin Torry claims that Council has no plans to seek the approval of electors for the new figure of the Lynn
Valley library because 'it was understood in l996 that the library would cost more than $6 million.' 
 
I have examined the 1996 Staff reports as well as the referendum literature extensively and can find no indication whatsoever that the
library was going to cost more than $6 million.
 
Please provide the documentation which supports Mr. Torry's statement.
 
Yours truly, Dave Sadler
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